


Subject: Rix's Creek South Continuation of Mining Project SSD 6300 - DETERMIANTION
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Please be advised that the Determination for the above listed project is now available online.
Please click on the link to view the signed report:
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2019/06/rixs-creek-south-continuation-of-mining-
project-ssd-6300.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further enquiries.
 
Kind regards,
Xanthe
 
 
Xanthe O’Donnell | Principal Planning Officer
Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
p:  | www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au  
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